
 

 

 

 

 

 

“The happiest people are those who do the most for others.” 
Booker T. Washington 

 
A portion of all proceeds from Charlie's Outdoors Excursions will go towards 
providing aid for kids who suffer from abuse. This charitable commitment is near 
and dear to me. Understandably, anyone who has dealt with a child who has 
endured this type of abuse recognizes and empathizes with knowing how much 
of an uphill climb becomes. Abuse among children In the United States is not only 
a horrific experience, but also not uncommon and potentially has lasting effects. 
According to the national statistics on child abuse, an estimated 600,000 
children experienced abuse and neglect in 2021, which is the most recent year for 
which national data is available1 
 
Each year a portion of all proceeds will go towards the counseling and 
rehabilitation of those kids who have gone through or are going through physical 
and sexual abuse. Every year Charlie’s Outside Excursions will sponsor an event in 
honor of these kids. 
 
An event will be posted on the calendar each year asking for your participation 
and/or your donations to impact kids who can benefit from much-needed 
resources. Join us in our effort to positively change the lives of these kids. 
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